
 

 
 
 

Residents are invited to attend a presentation on the proposed 2016 
Budget for the Township of Guelph/Eramosa.  

 
The meeting will take place on 

Thursday, February 18, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 
in Council Chambers, Municipal Office 

at 8348 Wellington Road 124 (at Brucedale) 
 

The public is encouraged to attend and provide feedback on the Draft 
2016 Budget.  Comments can also be submitted by emailing Ian 
Roger, Chief Administrative Officer, at iroger@get.on.ca or by 
contacting a Member of Council. 
 

 
Linda Cheyne, Director of Finance 
Township of Guelph/Eramosa 
8348 Wellington Road 124 
P.O. Box 700 
Rockwood, ON  N0B 2K0 
T: 519-856-9596 ext. 111 
E:  lcheyne@get.on.ca  
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